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The University of Hertfordshire has considered the forthcoming changes to A level and GCSEs from September 2015 and do not expect to make major changes to our entry requirements. Each individual course will review the new subject content and may make some changes to subject requirements prior to publication of our 2017 undergraduate prospectus (in March 2016).
A levels
We consider each application on its merits and, although we do look at AS grades (if available) as part of our selection process, we also consider the applicant’s predicted grades, GCSEs, personal statement and reference when making an academic decision. We understand that schools will be adopting a number of approaches to the reforms and we would not expect all applicants to have AS level qualifications. The University has a long tradition of welcoming applicants from a wide range of backgrounds taking a variety of qualifications and are used to admitting students with a combination of qualifications including A levels and BTEC/vocational qualifications.
We are likely to require a pass in the practical element of Science A levels for certain science and engineering courses and this will be clearly specified in the individual course entry requirements. For non-science degrees we are likely to ask for an overall grade with no requirement for a pass in the practical element.
GCSEs
We have yet to confirm what our grade requirements will be under the new GCSE grading structure but will publish this shortly. We will however continue to require GCSE in English Language and Mathematics for all courses (and Science or Double Science where specified). 
